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Welcome to Preschool at Cedar Grove Elementary School.  The first day of preschool was an exciting milestone in your child’s life.  Many children’s first time away from their parents can be a big adjustment. Our focus is to make sure all children are safe, comfortable, and learning at school.  
Your child viewed rules and expectations in the classroom, cafeteria, in the halls, and when playing outside. We read the books David Goes to School and School Bus. The children were introduced and able to explore the block center, housekeeping, and manipulatives.
Did You Know/ Reminders 
No School on Friday for preschool
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Please check your child’s Communication Folder daily. Most all of our communication will be going on through this folder. You will receive projects for your child to do and important notices from the Principal and Staff. 
Centers-What are we learning?

· Blocks are designed in proportional units. They are inviting because they invite open-ended exploration. At home talk with children about different shapes and how many blocks are needed to make a particular shape.
· Children are building social skills by sharing and working together to find the designated location to return the blocks. They are learning to care for materials and learning to respect viewpoints different than their own. 
· They are creating designs and often what they see around them, e.g., roads, houses, barns, and other buildings. They are building muscle strength and improving eye-hand coordination when they carefully balance blocks so they will not tumble.

· Parents please know we are here to help make the first week of school a happy transition and we look forward to an exciting and fun year. 
